
  

  

November 2, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing  
  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, Missouri  65102  
  
RE:    CrossTalk SIP, LLC – Request to Cancel Registration to Provide  

Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Service- Docket No. DA-2022-0313 

Dear Executive Secretary,  

CrossTalk SIP, LLC (“CrossTalk SIP”) requests to cancel its Authority to Provide Interconnected 
Voice over Internet Protocol Service (VoIP) services in the State of Missouri, originally granted 
in the above-mentioned docket number on May 27, 2022.  The Company will no longer offer any 
telecommunication services in Missouri.   

As of July 1, 2022, CrossTalk SIP had no telecommunications customers or operations in Missouri, 
is not offering any services to any Missouri customers, and has no future prospects of remaining 
in business in Missouri.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 260-1011 if you have questions or concerns.   

Best Regards,   

/s/ Mark Lammert  
  
Mark Lammert  
Attorney-in-Fact  
CrossTalk SIP, LLC 
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